
Giving every student the opportunity to hear the good news of Jesus Christ.

MATT WILLIAMS SERVING 
WITH CRU & AIA

- wisdom with my work/life 
balance as life is very full right 
now with upcoming move	



- safe travels for everyone 
coming to the wedding	



- wedding details to come into 
place soon and enjoy the week 
leading up to the wedding	



- enjoy time off after wedding!

Left: we have 
our Illinois state 

wedding 
license!!



Right: Williams 
family heirloom 
cufflinks that 

I’m wearing for 
the wedding

June 23, 2014

I daily spend myself for God’s 
kingdom by winning students 
to Christ, building them in 
their faith, and sending them 
as kingdom laborers.

P:  805-234-2713 	


E:  MattWilliamsCru@gmail.com	


A:  857 Mill Street 	


San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

“PRAYER IS THE GREATER WORK.”

CONTACT ME

Can you believe that one year ago I was going on my first date with 
Jenny, who would become my WIFE?! Yeah, it’s crazy when you 
think about it. God’s purposes and timing sometimes make me just 
laugh and surrender any sense of my ability to make things happen. 
This is definitely one of those situations. !!
In just one week I’ll be flying to Chicago for our wedding on July 
12th, which will happen in Wheaton (suburbs of Chicago). It will be 
my last plane flight of this year-long, distance-dating adventure. 
When Jenny and I first began dating, her living in Indianapolis and 
me in central California, we knew it was not going to be easy. We 
agreed it was an investment in our relationship to see each other 
once a month. I can honestly say I don’t know how it happened, but 
it did. There were a few five-week stretches in there, but overall God 
was gracious to us. There were many Skype dates concluded with a 
wish of being able to say goodnight in person. !!
Our plan after the wedding and honeymoon (which is happening in 
Oregon) is to road trip in my car from San Luis Obispo, CA all the 
way to Indianapolis, IN - four long days of driving!  You can pray for 
safety with that long journey. In early August we get settled into our 
place, and then start campus ministry again August 20th. Please 
pray for wisdom and energy in all the life details, moving, cleaning, 
and overall transition of merging two adult lives. I so appreciate and 
cherish your prayers and concern for my personal life!

Some of you have mentioned that you would like to know where to 
find our wedding registries. We appreciate your desire to bless us 
with gifts during this exciting time of life! If you would like to find our 
registries, you can go to our wedding website and click on “Our 
registries.”!  www.jennyandmattwedding.com

Wedding Registry


